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Dear Brian
Official information request for Transfer of Power Under the Resource Management Act

| refer to your official information request dated 28 June for Transfer of Power Under the Resource
Management Act.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included in bold
below, with our response following.

Please provide me with a list of all current and effective transfers of power under the Resource
Management Act. Where a function, power, or duty under the RMA has been transferred under
the provisions of section 33 of the RMA in each case please provide me with the following:

The relevant a function, power, or duty;

The public authority to which that function, power, or duty has been transferred;
The date upon which the transfer took effect; and,

Any terms and conditions (if any) applicable to each particular transfer of power.

As far as we are aware there have been no transfers made through Section 33 of the Resource
Management Act.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Derek Vos at
derek.vos@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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